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November, A Time to Give Thanks 
 

As we go into the month of November we are blessed to have Kendall Berry back 

with us as our Resident Services Director.  We encourage all residents to come to 

activities and to give Kendall a call if you have ideas regarding new activities that 

you feel you and other residents will benefit from having on our schedule.   

Kendallôs job is to facilitate residents in activities that will give you purpose and 

self-worth.  The more you communicate with Kendall the more satisfied you will be 

with our activities program. 

 

We want to encourage you to be a part of the Thanksgiving Day and Christmas Day 

potluck.  There are many residents that do not have family close by and we want to make sure everyone enjoys a dinner with  

fellowship.  If you have family in for the holidays and choose not to cook, this is also a perfect time for your family to get  

acquainted with your friends at the Village.  The Village provides the turkey and ham for each of these dinners along with set up, 

tea and d®cor.  Residents bring a dish to share.  We ask for resident volunteers to oversee the event for set up and clean up.   

This is always a good time for camaraderie with other residents.   

 

October was a hoot! We started the month with a sock hop at the Ramey Center.  I want to thank Cindy Williamson,  

Administrative Director, for taking time to make so many of the decorations for the sock hop and joining in with the residents to 

make this a memorable time for all.  WOW and the Village partnered together to make this one of the best parties we have had at 

the Village.  The residents enjoyed dancing and singing to the music of the 50ôs and 60ôs.  Thanks to John Rixse, resident, for  

volunteering the music for this free event.  Also, special thanks to Van and Leslie for making the Zoo trip to Memphis enjoyable 

for our residents.  We had a bridal shower for Stacy Johnson, our receptionist, which was well attended by many residents.   

Stacy has been at the Village since May of 2010 and is loved by all.  She got married on October the 24 at Bethany Baptist Church 

and had a reception at the Holiday Inn.    (continued on next page) 

Mary Rixse, Onie Morris, Edna Majors, Loretta Heard, June Cherry,  

Rachel Harold, Edith Sellers, Leona Tate 

Sock Hop 

Piggott, Arkansas     

Hemmingway - Pfeiffer Museum 

Stacyôs Wedding Day 

The Book Club organized a very fun trip to 

Piggott, Arkansas to visit the Hemmingway - 

Pfeiffer Museum. After touring the museum 

we went to Madpies Tea Room for lunch and 

what not shopping. It was a lovely day. On 

the way home we stopped at cotton field 

ready to be picked for the cotton photo. 
 

The term "high cotton" or "tall cotton" originates from the  

rural farming community many years ago when "high cotton" 

meant that the crops were good and the prices, were, too. The 

term has generalized to mean one is doing well or is successful.  

In High Cotton  

Sock Hop Rocked!  

Rocked! WMV! 


